
Mass Schedule & Intentions 
 

May 27th—June 4th, 2023 
 
 
 

5/27 SATURDAY 
Pentecost 

4:30pm Mass: Giovanna and Franco Toffolo 

 
5/28 SUNDAY 

Pentecost 
8:00am Mass: People of the parish &  

Intentions of Crystal Edmondson 
10:30am Mass: O’Donnell and Anderson families 

 
5/29 MONDAY 
11am Adoration 

12pm Mass: Lambert Family 

 
5/30 TUESDAY—NO MASS @ BSC 

 
5/31 WEDNESDAY—NO MASS @ BSC 

 
6/1 THURSDAY 

4:30pm: Adoration 
5:30pm Mass: Robert A Lepito, Sr. 

 
6/2 FRIDAY 

7:30am Adoration 
8:30am Mass: Intentions of Tracy Roth &  

Deny Lambert 

 
6/3 SATURDAY 
Trinity Sunday 

4:30pm Mass: Mary Duperre 

 
6/4 SUNDAY 

Trinity Sunday 
8:00am Mass: Carol Scheurlein 

10:30am Mass: People of the parish &  
Jackson Seivwright 

 

 

MOST HOLY NAME OF JESUS MASS SCHEDULE 
Monday—No Mass 
Tuesday—4pm Adoration, 5pm Mass 
Wednesday—No Mass 
Thursday—11am Adoration, 12pm Mass 
Friday—8am Adoration, 9am Mass 
Saturday—4:00pm 
Sunday—8am, 10:30am 

Chicken Curry Takeout—Wednesday, June 7 
All proceeds to benefit Fr. Paul's home diocese and their seminarians.  
There are currently 42 seminarians, at various levels and the Diocese is 
responsible for covering the cost of their food, lodging, and tuition 
($3,000/yr). Donations and sponsorships are absolutely necessary for 
them to make ends meet. Fr. Paul was sponsored by an individual donor, 
which made the pursuit of his vocation possible. Because he was the re-
cipient of such generosity, he would like to pay it forward and fundraise 
for them. Deadline to order is Wednesday, May 31st.  Meal includes: 
Chicken curry, tomato rice, paratha, and potatoes. $15/meal. Pickup avail-
able 4pm, June 7th, at either MHNJ, mhnj@vermontcatholic.org, or at 
BSC, blessedsacrament@vermontcatholic.org.  
 

Addressing Poverty in Lamoille: An Interfaith Teach In + 
Fundraiser - Saturday, June 3, 6-8pm: This year, the Lamoille 
faith communities come together in direct action against economic injus-
tice in a night of learning and giving. All donations go to support the In-
terfaith Benevolence Fund, a new partnership with United Way of 
Lamoille County, that will support community members who are experi-
encing severe economic hardship. Come hear the stories of those directly 
impacted, alongside experts, clergy, and community members as we work 
together towards a society that provides for everyone’s basic needs and 
respects the dignity of all. Light refreshments to follow the program. In-
person at BSC or online via Zoom. To learn more and to register (in-
person or Zoom) and/or donate, please visit this page. 

 

Special thank you to all our Religious Education 
teachers, parents, and students for a wonderful year! 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
“The LORD has done great things for us, and we are filled with 
joy.” Psalm 126.3 
 
 I’m so grateful to God, Fr Jon, my helping crew, and you all 
for successful fundraisers that we had in the past. We did cook 
well every time, but we used to say very gladly that God added 
taste to the food. I’m thankful to you all for your support and 
generosity towards every fundraiser. I was very much surprised 
to know that we made $33,013.52 after expenses between BSC & 
MHNJ parishes. (To send Aulani Morris to the Benedictine mon-
astery - $7896; to St Louis Institute for Deaf and Blind, Chennai, 
India - $5048; to hurricane relief - $4131.84; to Percy farm, 
Stowe - $3205; to Religious Education – $1443.01; to help Abigail 
for cancer treatment - $1568; to Fr Selvam and Sr Helen family 
in India - $4252.91; to build bathroom for the girls at St Paul’s 
Higher Secondary School in my native parish - $5468.71). I really 
admire and appreciate your generosity. I’m thankful to God for 
He blessed us to be able help others in need.  
 I recently planned to do another fundraiser for my diocesan 
seminarians at 4pm on 7th of June 2023 in both of our parishes. 
There are 42 seminarians who are studying in different levels of 
formation to become priests for my diocese of Palayamkottai, 
India. My diocese needs your help because it is expensive to feed, 
pay for tuition and provide lodging for all seminarians. Many 
adult men want to join the seminary but because it is expensive, 
the diocese is not able to choose all who aspire to become 
priests.  I remember gladly of my maternal grandpa Mr Irudaya-
raj, a catechist in his hometown, who was also went blind from 
his young age, right after his marriage. He used to lead morning 
and evening prayers form his memory at least 30 minutes every 
time. He sang all songs from his memory. He was very helpful to 
all pastors of his parish. The priests liked him much because of 
his spirituality and faith. I had to pay less than $5 every month to 
the seminary but my parents couldn’t do that. In order to help 
me continue my formation in the seminary, my grandpa used to 
take me to visit with his previous pastors to ask for help. I used to 
lead him holding his hand and the priests were generous to help 
me.  
 While I was studying in the major seminary, the seminary 
asked me to write a letter requesting for help to the propagation 
of faith which would forward that letter to a donor in any coun-
try. Some of my friends who had European last names, were gift-
ed with 8 to 10 benefactors who would send money to the Propa-
gation of Faith to help their studies, but I didn’t get one for at 
least 9 to 10 months. Paul Gravina from Malta, Europe chose my 
name to sponsor because I’m also Paul. He was a carpenter who 
spared his money to pay for my studies. I’m so grateful to him 
that he himself made a missal stand with beautiful carvings, and 
gifted it to me for my first Mass. It is still in my parish in India. I 
have received much help from many people throughout my for-
mation and I want to pay it back. This is why I started the fund-
raisers. I wish I do at least 3 fundraisers every year; one for my 
school where I studied, the second one for my diocesan seminari-
ans, India and the third one for St Louis Institute for Deaf and 
Blind, India. With all your help and through the grace of God, we 
can do many great things like these. I pray that God bless you all 
abundantly. May your generosity and kindness become a blessing 
for your family. 
 
     With sincere thanks, 
        Fr Paul 

Mrs. Carrie Wilson, Head of School  
(802) 888-4758      www.bjams.org  

 

Blessed Sacrament Church  

Tuition Assistance Grant 

(BSCTAG) 
For years, Blessed Sacrament Church has encour-
aged our parish families to attend Catholic 
Schools (K-12). To that end, the Blessed Sacra-
ment Church Tuition Assistance Grant 
(BSCTAG) was established with the purpose of 
providing a level of financial aid to help offset the 
cost of a Catholic education to those who need 
assistance. The BSC Finance Council is presently 
working with Fr. Jon to update and revise 
BSCTAG, which will now include an application 
for those desirous of participating in the pro-
gram.  Applications will be available mid-
June.  Please contact Megan Hand at me-
gan.t.hand@gmail.com for more information.  
 

Please note the adjusted Mass schedule 
this coming week. 

The second collection next week will 
be for the Social Action Ministry. 
 
 

"Jesus Saves" - Sorrowful Mysteries 
Sunday, July 23-27 (9th-12th Graders 6:00-
8:30pm); July 24- 28 (1st-8th Graders 9:00-
3:00pm). Registration forms are available in the 
back of the church, in the bulletin, or online here.  
 

Lamoille County Food Share has seen an in-
crease in people asking for help. Please donate 
to the basket in the back of the church. Please 
be mindful of the expiration dates as donating 
something that has expired helps no one. You 
may also send a check to LCFS, P.O. Box 173, 
Morrisville, VT, 05661 or visit their website to 
donate online. 

 
 
 
 ALIVE!: Wed, May 31, 6pm, MHNJ 
 SoulCore: Fri, Jun 2, 9:15am 
 Benevolence Fund Awareness Fundraiser: 

Sat, Jun 3, 6pm 
 Chicken Curry Dinner Pickup: Wed, Jun 7, 

4pm 
 SoulCore: Fri, Jun 9, 9:15am 
 Altar Server Outing: Sun, Jun 11, 1-5pm 
 SoulCore: Fri, Jun 16, 9:15am 
 

Blessed Sacrament Venmo  

https://uwlamoille.org/how-to-help/interfaith-teach-in.html
mailto:megan.t.hand@gmail.com?subject=BSCTAG
mailto:megan.t.hand@gmail.com?subject=BSCTAG
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RUNRX96MJIudBIRKS20FPwTyqmtPAFNK/view?usp=share_link
https://www.lcfoodshare.org/how-to-help/-donations-.html



